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From <kor@theedge.ca> ~ o »
Sent Tuesday, September 15, 2009 11:03 am
To mccurdyd@inac-ainc.qb.éa Dol
Cc vchristens&n@reviewboard ca , mduggar@mviwb.com , jaudrigﬁ@iﬁ ac-aing.gc.ca
Subject re: Possible Iitegal Land and Water Use Operatlon at Glant Mme :
Darnell McCurdy :

A/Director, Field Operations
Department of Indian Affairs and Northern Development
140 Bristol Avenue, Yellowknife NT X1A 3T2

Please consider this a request Lo investigate a land use operation that is taklhg at the Giant Mine
site by Caliber Drilling that does not appear to have either a land use per¢nitior a water licence.
:Apparently this operation has been ongoing since earljer this summer ancf no inspection or

~ enforcemnt action appears to have been taken,

Please advise what the status of this operation is and whether It has been properly permitted and
inspected. I look forward ta your reply, y

Kevin O'Reilly, Box 444, Yel!owkmfe NT XI1A 2N3 92072765 Home 669- 9141 Daytime

cc. MVEIRB Execut;ve Director

- MVLWB Executive Director

A/Director, Contarningnts and Remediation Directorate, DIAND
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